
Disclaimer  

Welcome to Alberta Children and Youth Services – Child Care Look-Up website. This 
site is designed to provide information to the public regarding licensed and approved 
child care programs in Alberta.  It includes the following information: 

 Name of program 
 The category of program (e.g. day care, preschool, family day home, etc) 
 Address of the program 
 Licensed capacity of the program 
 Accreditation Status 
 Inspection results 

Information posted here on inspections conducted by Children and Youth Services’ child 
care licensing staff.  Each program is inspected for compliance with Child Care Licensing 
Act and Child Care Licensing Regulation.  Where violations are identified, a program is 
required to take corrective action and follow-up inspections are done to ensure all 
violations are satisfactorily addressed. 

Information on this site is updated daily.  Inspection results are typically entered within 
five working days of the inspection.  Licence holders are also required to post inspection 
reports in a prominent and visible place on the program’s premises.   

The information provided on this site is solely for the user’s information and convenience 
and, while thought to be accurate and functional, it is provided without warranty of any 
kind. It is the responsibility of the user to scrutinize, analyze, interpret, and apply the 
information properly for any intended purpose.  The Crown, its agents, employees or 
contractors will not be liable to the user for any damages, direct or indirect, arising out of 
use of the information contained in this Document.  

While every effort is made to keep the information on this website up-to-date and 
accurate, Children and Youth Services cannot guarantee that all information is accurate, 
complete or current at all times.   

No endorsement of any program is expressed or implied by any information, material or 
content included on this website.  

If you discover a discrepancy in the information pertaining to a program please email us 
at cs.childdevelopment@gov.ab.ca with the name and address of the program and the 
specifics of your concern.    
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